
Ms. Sarah’s Weekly Newsletter 

October 28th-November 1st. 
 

Happy Monday friends! This week is full of many 

activities to prepare us for Halloween.  

 

Announcements  

We will be watching It’s the Great 

Pumpkin, Charlie Brown in class on 

Thursday, October 31st. You may bring a 

small snack like crackers or fruit snacks 

for your child to eat during the movie. I 

will bring snacks for students who do not 

bring one. 

 

 

 

Lunch Schedule 

Monday Hot Dog Salad 

Tuesday Chicken Corn Dog 

Wednesday Sandwich Salad 

Thursday Corn Dog Chicken 

Friday Pizza Salad 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 Halloween Movie: October 31st 

 Professional Development Day: 

November 1st 

 Field Trip: November 14th 

 School Assembly: November 16th 

 Thanksgiving Break:    November 

25th- 29th 

 

Star of the Week 

Maddy Smith is our star of the week this 

week. She is always so kind to her 

classmates, and she enjoys helping 

others. 

 

Reminders! 

NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY!  

 

 

 

Ms. Sarah Palmer 

3rd Grade 

sarah.palmer@smail.astate.edu 


